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Brad Deutsch's views on the FCC's decision to eliminate the

radio duplication rule for AM and FM stations were referenced in

this RBR+TVBR article.

Read the full article on the RBR+TVBR website. (subscription may

be required)

https://www.rbr.com/fccs-am-radio-duplication-rule-eliminated-over-starks-concerns/
https://www.rbr.com/fccs-am-radio-duplication-rule-eliminated-over-starks-concerns/

